
Ranui Baptist Contact Information 
Interim Pastor: Lloyd Ashworth 

Associate Pastor: Tai Taua  

pastortai@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Elders: John Blight,  Kristen Bettany, Rob Kidd,  

Peter Soole,  Cherith Telford 

Office Manager: Robert Murray 

Office Hours: 8.30am  to 12.30pm   

                            Monday to Friday 

Office Phone: 833-7815  

Email: ranuibaptist@xtra.co.nz  

Website: www.ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 70040,  

Ranui,  Auckland  0655 

Happening 

Duty Roster 18th September 25th September 

Door Greeters Sam &  
Sally Johnson-Chung 

Heather Rowe & 
Maggie Henry 

Notices Cherith Telford Rob Kidd 

GROUPS UNDER TRAFFIC LIGHT ORANGE: (Please note - you may only attend groups if you are well.) 
Toy Lending Library: fortnightly in School term. Mon 11am-1pm. Contact Janet Kidd.  
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are taking donations of good quality second 
hand Winter clothing, linen & household items only. Open Tuesday’s 10am—2pm. 
Contact Elesha Thomas for more information. 
Transformation Youth Group: Wednesday 4.45pm-7pm. On hold. 
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn 021 298 2762.  
Son-Shine Club: Thursdays 3.15pm till 5pm. Contact  Elesha Thomas 027 7111 032.  
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Missions Prayer Meeting: 1st Sunday of the Month after Morning Service.                 
Contact Ronnie Nicolson. 
Women’s Bible Study Group: Mondays 10 am - 12 pm at Glenda's home in Massey.      
Contact Glenda Winn 022 647 0021  
Young Adults Group: Every 2nd Tuesday, 7-9pm in the Cafe . Contact Matt Osborne. 
Monday Night Zoom Prayer with Rosanne: Monday 7.15-8pm.  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84500712883pwd=RUhCNUtZNnBickxJTkJ3ZVR4NVRYUT09 
Meeting ID: 845 0071 2883, Passcode: 860297                                                                                                          
Intercessors: Wednesday 9:30-10.45am in the Prayer Room, followed by tea & cake. 
Contact Rosanne Martin. 
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Worship, Prayer, and Bible Study:  "The Thursday 
Nighters" on Thursday evenings 7 pm - 9 pm in Ranui. 
There's a Facebook Messenger group associated with the Thursday Nighters that helps us 
keep in touch. This group warmly welcomes all women in our church and their friends. 
Contact Ronnie Nicolson 021 027 07540  
Moneymates: Tuesday or Wednesday  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on                  
021 0902 7110 or gharris@careranui.org.nz . 

 
This Week’s Services 

10 am  
Mission’s Month—Neil Mossop—Mission Outreach 

 

6 pm  
Ranui Winter Worship Evening 

 
 

Next Week’s Services 

10 am  
 

Mission’s Month - Ewan Cameron - Open Doors 

Sunday 11th September 2022 



 

Neil Mossop 

My name is Neil Mossop and I am the Director of Mission Outreach NZ and have been         
involved with MO for over 34 years. I am married to Wendy and we have 4 married children 
and 11 grandchildren who love the Lord. 
 
Mission Outreach was established in 1975 by Eddie Cairns who lived in 
the Tauranga area most of his life. He was   involved in Project Pearl in 
1981 where one million Bibles (232 tons) were delivered onto a beach in 
China at night. This was the largest  single smuggling operation in Chinese 
history. This year we are  promoting a new project called Pearl 22 where 
we are believing for another one million Bibles for many Nations.  
 
Over the last 47 years, MO has been involved in getting the word of God into access restricted 
Nations and are currently helping to supply Bibles into 13 Nations. MO takes teams from NZ 
and the USA mainly to Nepal but doors are opening to other nations. After 2 years of lock-
downs, we are excited to be   going to Nepal in October this year where we will continue the 
training of 600 pastors. During 2019, we trained 964 pastors who are now discipling over 
14,000 believers. The vision is to have 5000 churches discipling 70,000 a year in Nepal. We 
have our own press, printing New Testaments and teaching materials and also have Bible 
schools training men and women in the Word and sewing training for the women. If you 
would like to know more about MO, please call me on 027 543 0971. 

Notices 

PATCH WORK CAFÉ: Tuesday 13th September, come and join this wonderful group!  
AUCKLAND PRAYER BREAKFAST: Tickets are on sale now from; 
https://nzchristiannetwork.org.nz/product/auckland-prayer-breakfast-2022-earlybird/  
STAFF LEAVE: Sherilyn is on leave from the office from the 20th –25th of September.   
Returning to work on the 26th. All content for the newsletter  for  the Sunday 25th of      
September must be in super early (19th September) - thanks! 

https://nzchristiannetwork.org.nz/product/auckland-prayer-breakfast-2022-earlybird/

